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for January 23, 2021 meeting

District: 2

Presenting couple roster with status:  attached

Past M.E. experiences held since last report with number of couples completed:

None in our district

Future M.E. experiences planned for 2021:  None

What have you learned about your M.E. journey during the time of COVID adjustments?

Technology makes getting together possible but it’s not as good as meeting in person.   It does make it possible for us to hold circle\journey meetings and weekends with couples all across the US, or all over the world.    It also offers a lot of future possibilities such as the app.   It is more difficult to use for those of us who have not grown up using tech.

We have become more aware of how blessed we are to have each other.   It has made us aware of how important exercise and eating well are to our well being.   It has given us new opportunities to share our blessings with others.  We have learned that we can enjoy ourselves in isolation, but that connecting with others is also very important.    We have chosen not to be afraid of covid, and not to be so obsessed with it that we are not aware of other important things.   At the same time, we are more aware of how couples need good communication, and  how people need to be recognized and heard  during times like these. 

In what way would you like support?

Nothing comes to mind.   

We would appreciate continued prayers for our area, and hopefully we will be able to take some actions that need support in the future.

Anything else you would like to share with the NAR Board:

It is good that we can continue to meet and be productive during the pandemic.  Once this is over, we will be a stronger organization
